
  

 
 

QUESTCORP ENGAGES POSITIVE PHIL INC. FOR DIGITAL 
MARKETING 

 
Vancouver, British Columbia – October 1st, 2024 – Questcorp Mining Inc. (CSE: 
QQQ) (OTCBB: QQCMF) (FSE: D910) (the “Company” or “Questcorp”) is pleased to 
announce that it has entered into an agreement with Positive Phil Inc. (“Positive Phil”) to 
provide a digital public relations program.  The program is expected to include the creation 
and distribution of targeted audio advertisements, PPC campaigns and insightful articles 
intended to enhance the Company’s visibility in the industry. Additionally Positive Phil will 
feature retargeting strategies and outreach initiatives to connect potential partners and 
clients in the mining sector. 

Positive Phil is an arms-length digital marketing firm operated by Phillip Morgan.  Positive 
Phil has been engaged for an initial two-week term from October 1st, 2024, at a rate of 
$5,000 per week for total consideration of $10,000.  The Company does not propose to 
issue any securities to Positive Phil in consideration for the services to be provided to the 
Company.  Positive Phil can be contacted at <positivephil@icloud.com> or 619-365-5472 
or 701 Palomar Airport Road, Suite 300, Carlsbad, CA, 92008.  

About Questcorp Mining Inc. 

Questcorp Mining Inc. is engaged in the business of the acquisition and exploration of 
mineral properties. The Company holds an option to acquire an undivided 100% interest 
in and to mineral claims totaling 1,168.09 hectares comprising the North Island Copper 
Property, on Vancouver Island, British Columbia, subject to a royalty obligation. The 
Company's secondary objective is to locate and develop economic precious and base 
metals properties of merit. 

Contact Information 

Questcorp Mining Corp. 
Saf Dhillon, President & CEO  
Email: saf@questcorpmining.ca 
Telephone: (604) 484-3031 

The Canadian Securities Exchange has in any way passed upon the merits of the 
proposed Transaction and has neither approved nor disapproved the contents of this 
press release. 

This news release includes certain “forward-looking statements” under applicable 
Canadian securities legislation. Forward-looking statements include, but are not limited 
to, statements with respect to the intended digital public relations program to be offered 
by Positive Phil. Forward-looking statements are necessarily based upon a number of 
estimates and assumptions that, while considered reasonable, are subject to known and 



  

unknown risks, uncertainties, and other factors which may cause the actual results and 
future events to differ materially from those expressed or implied by such forward-looking 
statements. Such factors include, but are not limited to: general business, economic, 
competitive, political and social uncertainties, uncertain capital markets; and delay or 
failure to receive board or regulatory approvals. There can be no assurance that such 
statements will prove to be accurate, as actual results and future events could differ 
materially from those anticipated in such statements. Accordingly, readers should not 
place undue reliance on forward-looking statements. The Company disclaims any 
intention or obligation to update or revise any forward-looking statements, whether as a 
result of new information, future events or otherwise, except as required by law. 


